

PARIS SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

MAY/JUNE 2023



Congratulations to...Parry!
He found such a good
hiding spot that nobody
spotted him.

Better luck next year!



Counselor Connection

In the month of May, we will finish up talking about how to improve ourselves. We will finish the year off with reviewing everything that we have learned. Have a great summer!

Ms. Thomas School Counselor



Class of the Month Spotlight

8th Grade

Eighth grade has had a very busy spring! In language arts, they have been studying Shakespeare and his comedy, A Midsummer Night's Dream. In Math, Pre-Algebra is finishing up a review of systems of equations and is going to start looking at data and how it can be displayed. Algebra is working on solving quadratic equations using multiple methods and will soon begin studying for their final. Students will be ending their science careers at Paris with memorable experiences! Before the year ends, they will all launch their model rockets, grow bacteria and treat it with antibiotics, and complete a brain dissection. What a great ending! In Social Studies, students are finishing up the Great Depression and will end the year with WWII. Finally, students are eagerly preparing for the 8th grade banquet and for their grand exit from Paris School...graduation day! Students would like to thank their families and the P.S.O. for donations, participation, and support. Thank you!

DO YOU KNOW THIS STAFF PERSON?

- 1. I had to chase down a thief who stole my passport and wallet. (The Mona Lisa distracted me.)
- 2. I got locked in a zoo. (The police came and rescued me.)
- 3. I got to prepare Mass one or two times a week for seven years. (I'm not Catholic.)
- 4. My daughter has two Uncle Mikes and three Cousin Matthews. (She is an only child.)
- 5. My grandma and her two sisters married my grandpa and his two brothers. (Explains a lot, doesn't it?!)

Answer: Mrs. Rennock Fourth Grade Teacher Little Bear Learning Center

KIDS SUMMER PROGRAM

REGISTRATION OPEN

OUR PROGRAM INCLUDES:

Weekly Themes **Arts & Crafts** Field Trips **Travel Programs** & more

JUNE 12TH - AUGUST 18TH

Additional care available for first and last week's of summer



A TOUR 262.272.7422

OR EMAIL US AT LBLC.PARIS@GMAIL.COM **GREAT FUN WAITING FOR YOU**